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September 1, 2016 
 

County Convenience Centers Closed September 2 

 
All Beaufort County Convenience Centers will be closed September 2, 2016, due to weather conditions 
associated with Hurricane Hermine.  Centers may open on their regular schedules on Saturday, September 3, 
2016.  Residents are encouraged to check their local center for operating hours and to plan accordingly.   
 
Visit us online for more information: 
Beaufort County Solid Waste and Recycle Section or 843-255-2736 
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